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38th Metro Detroit Tridentine Mass Site Debuts: 
Our Lady of Good Counsel, Plymouth 

 
Many of our readers know Fr. Michael Suhy, formerly known by 

his religious name of Fr. Clement Suhy. Like Fr. John McKenzie, 

Fr. Suhy had earlier been a monk of Norcia, the Benedictine 

community in Italy that celebrates exclusively the Traditional 

Mass. Upon returning to metro Detroit because of a family 

necessity, Fr. Suhy became known as a roving celebrant of the 

Extraordinary Form. He was the initiator of the Tridentine Masses 

at Immaculate Conception, Lapeer, which continue to this day. He 

celebrated numerous special Masses at Holy Redeemer, Detroit. 

At one point he was assigned as Associate Pastor of Our Lady of 

Good Counsel in Plymouth, and a few years later, upon the 

reassignment of former Pastor Fr. John Riccardo, was named 

successor Pastor. Good Counsel has hosted a number of special 

occasion Tridentine Masses over the years, notably for 

Juventútem Michigan [clergy in photo (by Peter Cherlet) from left 

to right: Fr. Michael Suhy, Fr. Lee Acervo, and Fr. David 

Bechill]. Under Fr. Riccardo, the parish also began to offer some 

of its Ordinary Form Masses ad oriéntem. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the request of several parishioners, Fr. Suhy has decided to 

initiate a Tridentine Mass at Good Counsel on Third Tuesdays of 

the month at 6:00 PM, with the debut being a High Mass on 

October 20. It is excellent news that this, one of the Archdiocese’s 

largest parishes, both in terms of number of parishioners and 

physical plant size, is making a commitment to the immemorial 

Mass. For more details, see: https://www.olgcparish.net/latinmass  

First TLM at New Hillsdale College Chapel 
 

Much press was 

given to the recent 

construction of the 

new Hillsdale 

(Michigan) College 

Christ Chapel, 

designed by 

renowned Catholic 

architect Duncan 

Stroik. It is an 

interdenominational 

facility, but last 

Friday, October 2 it hosted its first Traditional Latin Mass, 

celebrated by Fr. Tim Nelson of St. Mary Star of the Sea Parish in 

Jackson, and accompanied by the Star of the Sea TLM choir. May 

this be the first of many more to come. 

Houston Deacon Training Report 
 

Congratulations to Permanent Deacons Bill Barnes, Kevin 

Cascarelli, Bill Sheffield, Robert Trahan, and Tom Lattin of the 

Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston, Texas, who took part in 

training by Extraordinary Faith to learn to serve as Deacon and 

Subdeacon for the Traditional Latin Mass. On Wednesday, 

September 30, 2020 Deacons Barnes and Cascarelli participated in 

a Solemn High Mass with Prince of Peace Pastor Fr. Gerald 

Goodrum to conclude the workshop. The parish intends to add 

Solemn High Masses to their growing list of Extraordinary Form 

offerings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Traditional Mass Schedule E-Mail Broadcast 

You are invited to sign up for the weekly Friday e-mail blast 

which lists in detail all of the Extraordinary Form Masses and 

events coming up in our region over the next several weeks. Just 

e-mail the address at the bottom of this page and ask to subscribe. 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 

Tue. 10/13 7:00 PM: Low Mass at Holy Name of Mary, Windsor 

(St. Edward the King, Confessor) 

Sat. 10/17 8:00 AM: Low Mass at Miles Christi (St. Margaret 

Mary Alacoque, Virgin) 
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